
   

    

    
 

 
 

  
   

  
    

     
 

 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
   
    
     
   

  
 

   
   

 
 

 

 
 

 

  
      

   
   
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Climate Workshop Planning Ad-Hoc Committee Quarterly Update 

January – March 2023 

Purpose and Scope 
The Climate Workshop Planning Ad Hoc was established on January 24, 2023 for the 
duration of the 2023 calendar year. The Ad Hoc will meet with CARD and staff of key 
County departments/agencies to plan the content and format of the Board’s Summer 
workshop (July 2023) and will develop recommendations for the Board of Supervisors 
pertaining to climate action planning based on the Fall workshop (November 2023). 

Ad Hoc Members Attendees 

Supervisor Gorin 
Supervisor Hopkins 

County Staff 
• Barbara Lee, CAO, CAR Director 
• Cory O’Donnell, Chief Deputy County Counsel 
• Anna Yip, CAO, CAR Principal Analyst 
• As-needed subject matter support may also be 

provided by other departments and staff 
Other 
• As-needed subject matter support may also be 

provided by community members 

Meetings Held 
3/9/2023 

Status 
The Ad Hoc members met with staff for their first convening in early March. The Ad Hoc 
approved a charter for the committee, discussed overall scope and intent of the July 
Summer Workshop, and drafted an agenda for the July Summer Workshop. The charter for 
this Ad Hoc is attached. 

Upcoming Meetings 
5/30/2023 
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